

Seymour News



Friday 5th January 2024

्रेंड, Feliz Ano Novo!, *Un An Nou fenicit!*, नव वर्ष की शुभकामनाएँ, *Bonne Année*, Happy New Year!

A very warm welcome back to our families and best wishes for the coming year. We are looking forward to all the good things that come in our Spring term including an **open afternoon** on **Thursday 18th January at 2:30pm**. We would also like to welcome some new members of staff who have joined the Seymour team:

- Mr Elliston Year 3 class teacher
- Mrs Shrimpton PPA in Yr1, Reception and Nursery
- Miss Vincent Reception teacher
- Mrs Volpato office member of staff

Our School Values

3 other new characters (courtesy of Mrs Eardley's crochet skills) have joined our school. The school council chose an animal to represent each of our school values so please meet Courageous Lion, Curious Monkey and Compassionate Elephant.

Courage

Curiosity

Compassion









ı	Autumn Term	3rd to 7th January
	94.1%	90.2%

We were very pleased with the improvements in attendance in the Autumn term, however we are still below the national average for primary schools and would love to close the gap this term so we would like to announce our Term 3 incentive to improve attendance:

The Four Friday Fandangol

Attend school on Fridays 12th, 19th and 26th January and 2nd of February and you can attend a school disco on Friday 9th February in your own clothes in school time.



Diary Dates

Year 1-6 open afternoon:

Thursday 18th January at 2:30pm

INSET day

Monday 22nd January 2024

Spring half term

Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb

INSET day

Monday 19th February

Parents' evenings

Wed and Thurs 20th & 21st March

Last day of Spring term

Thursday 28th March

First day of Summer term

Monday 15th April

Summer half term

Mon 27th to Fri 31st May

INSET day

Monday 3rd June

INSET day

Monday 1st July

Last day of summer term

Tuesday 23rd July

Seymour Superstars Classteacher awards for this week are

Rec - Mason, Keisha, Charles

Yrl - Rory, Memona & Anusha

Yr2 - Bailey and Mia

Yr3 - Ellis, Yara and Skyla

Yr4 - Olivia and Ria

Yr5 - Ezekiel and Alex

Yr6 - Jayme, Evelyn & Bailey

Headteacher award

This week's headteacher awards went to Charles, Rory , Ellis and Jayme.

Congratulations and we look forward to celebrating and sharing a hot chocolate with you next Friday.

We are proud of you all!

Tel: 01293 533198 Office email: office@seymour-tkat.org

Website: www.seymour-tkat.org

Census day Thursday 18th January

It is school census day on Thursday 18th January. The census helps the government work out funding for our school so it is really important that children come to school and also order a lunch. If you need to order a lunch please do this through the School Gateway app



Fresh Fruit